
Erratum

Nobel Celebrates the Neurosciences: Modulatory Signaling in the Brain

An error in this essay (Cell 103[6], 829–833) is corrected here: Due to an error that occurred
after submission of the original text, the department in which Arvid Carlsson worked in
Göteborg was inadvertently called Clinical Pharmacology rather than Pharmacology. The
correct wording of the sentence should be: “In 1959, Carlsson moved to the University of
Göteborg in Sweden where he served as Professor of Pharmacology.”
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